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An Entertainment Day for Orphans under the Slogan "We Stand
Together"

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus) organized an
entertainment open day for orphans in cooperation with the Emirates Red Crescent Authority,
coinciding with Orphan Day, entitled “We Stand Together”.

The entertainment day included a variety of activities including games, entertainment shows,
face painting, henna, coloring, cheerful paragraphs, and the distribution of various gifts in order
to bring them joy and happiness.

Dr. Noha Hamada, Deputy Dean of Student Affairs, confirmed that the university students
participated in this event with love and happiness and out of humanitarian commitment and
considering the orphan as an integral part of society.

It is worth mentioning that the university is constantly keen to establish cooperation with the



Emirates Red Crescent Authority, due to its benefit to the individual and society, and to enhance
human values.
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